
From: Somera, Alisa (BOS)
To: Young, Victor (BOS)
Subject: FW: Sunset Chinese Cultural District
Date: Monday, July 12, 2021 10:48:52 AM

210599
 
Alisa Somera
Legislative Deputy Director
San Francisco Board of Supervisors
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244
San Francisco, CA 94102
415.554.7711 direct | 415.554.5163 fax
alisa.somera@sfgov.org
 

(VIRTUAL APPOINTMENTS) To schedule a “virtual” meeting with me (on Microsoft Teams), please
ask and I can answer your questions in real time.
 

Due to the current COVID-19 health emergency and the Shelter in Place Order, the Office of the Clerk of the Board is
working remotely while providing complete access to the legislative process and our services.
 
Click HERE to complete a Board of Supervisors Customer Service Satisfaction form.
 
The Legislative Research Center provides 24-hour access to Board of Supervisors legislation, and archived matters
since August 1998.
 
~ ~ ~ ~ ~ ~
Disclosures: Personal information that is provided in communications to the Board of Supervisors is subject to
disclosure under the California Public Records Act and the San Francisco Sunshine Ordinance. Personal information
provided will not be redacted.  Members of the public are not required to provide personal identifying information
when they communicate with the Board of Supervisors and its committees. All written or oral communications that
members of the public submit to the Clerk's Office regarding pending legislation or hearings will be made available to
all members of the public for inspection and copying. The Clerk's Office does not redact any information from these
submissions. This means that personal information—including names, phone numbers, addresses and similar
information that a member of the public elects to submit to the Board and its committees—may appear on the Board
of Supervisors website or in other public documents that members of the public may inspect or copy.
 

From: Board of Supervisors, (BOS) <board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org> 
Sent: Friday, July 9, 2021 3:57 PM
To: BOS-Supervisors <bos-supervisors@sfgov.org>
Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS) <angela.calvillo@sfgov.org>; Somera, Alisa (BOS)
<alisa.somera@sfgov.org>; Ng, Wilson (BOS) <wilson.l.ng@sfgov.org>; Laxamana, Junko (BOS)
<junko.laxamana@sfgov.org>; Mchugh, Eileen (BOS) <eileen.e.mchugh@sfgov.org>
Subject: FW: Sunset Chinese Cultural District
 

From: Louis Chan <louiskchan46@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, July 5, 2021 11:11 AM
To: Marstaff (BOS) <marstaff@sfgov.org>; Board of Supervisors, (BOS)
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This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted
sources.

<board.of.supervisors@sfgov.org>
Cc: Lovett, Li (BOS) <li.lovett@sfgov.org>; Anni Chung <annic@selfhelpelderly.org>
Subject: Sunset Chinese Cultural District
 

 

Dear Sir/Madam:
 
I am writing against the proposal of “Sunset Chinese Cultural Center." 
My wife and I are 44 year residents of Outer Sunset and registered
voters.
 

1) To favor one group over others in District 4 will be divisive. 
Affirming Chinese Americans will very likely alienate other groups and
trigger more racism.  We must make District 4 welcoming to all.
2) Supervisor Mar should, and must work on public safety, clean
streets, and efficient permit processing.  These are the universal needs
of businesses and residents, Chinese Americans and others.
3) We already have an established Chinatown with myriad cultural
resources.  Why re-invent the wheel?  Chinatown is showing signs of
recovery from the shutdown, and several new businesses are
starting.  We should channel our support over there.
 
Thank you for your attention.
 
Sincerely,
Louis Chan
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